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3rd January 2024 

                                         
Dear Parents/Guardians  
  
Census Day – Thursday 18th January 2024 

  
This is an important day for the school as funding is allocated by the Department for 
Education.  As this funding is based on how many children in Reception, Years 1 and 2 
take up their entitlement to a Universal Free School Meal, we are hoping that all children in 
those year groups will have a school lunch on this day.   
   
This is completely free of charge to parents of pupils in KS1 as all children in these year 
groups are entitled to Universal Free School Meals.  All FSM & UiFSM will be 
automatically included for lunch on this day unless parents opt out.   
 

Census Menu 18th Jan 2024 
 

Chicken breast bites & fries & beans 

or Mozzarella Sticks & fries & beans 

or Sweet potato bites & fries & beans (vegan) 

or Jacket Potato with cheese 

or Jacket potato with beans 

or Jacket potato with tuna 

or Ham Sandwich 

or Humous & Salad wrap 

Sugared ring donut  

 

Please book your child’s lunch online via My Child at School app. If you need any 
assistance with the booking of the lunch, please contact the office on 01626 365293 and 
we will be happy to help you.  
  
If you do not wish your child to have a school lunch on this day, please inform Mrs Webber 
in the office.  
 
Regards,  
Mr O’Sullivan 

Headteacher   


